
Dear Member of the Public  
 
I am writing in response to your request for information under the Freedom of Information Act 
2000, dated 13th January.  
 
You requested information in relation to Photocopiers, Multi-Functional Devices and Desktop 
Printers. 
 
I can advise that the Office of the Police and Crime Commissioner does not hold the information 
requested.   
 
However, Cambridgeshire Constabulary, which is a separate organisation and is treated as such 
under the Freedom of Information Act 2000, may hold this information.   
 
You may wish to resubmit your request to them by email to foi@cambs.pnn.police.uk.  
 
AlƚeƌŶaƚiǀelǇ͕ ƉleaƐe Ɛee ƚhe liŶk belŽǁ ƚŽ ƚhe CŽŶƐƚabƵlaƌǇ͛Ɛ FƌeedŽŵ Žf IŶfŽƌŵaƚiŽŶ ƉageƐ͘  
http://www.cambs-police.co.uk/about/foi/index.asp. 
 
We trust that the information provided above meets your needs.  However, if you are unhappy with 
ƚhiƐ ƌeƐƉŽŶƐe͕ ƉleaƐe Ɛee belŽǁ ͚ƐaƚiƐfied ǁiƚh ŽƵƌ Ɛeƌǀice͕͛ ǁhich ƐeƚƐ ŽƵƚ ǇŽƵƌ ƌighƚƐ ƚŽ aƉƉeal͘ 
 
Kind regards 
 
Office of the Police and Crime Commissioner  
 


